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SUBJECT:  Consent Agenda
A Resolution Of The Board Of Trustees Of The Town Of Erie Authorizing The Purchase Of A
Toro Groundmaster Large Area Rotary Mower For The Amount Of $94,370.80.
DEPARTMENT:  Parks & Recreation

PRESENTER:  Farrell Buller, Acting Town Administrator

FISCAL INFORMATION:
Cost as Recommended:  $94,370.80
Balance Available:  $111,000
Budget Line Item Number:  100-50-810-601200
New Appropriation Required:  No

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:

Authorize the Purchase of Toro Ground Master Wide-Area Mower

SUMMARY AND BACKGROUND OF SUBJECT MATTER:

As part of the 2018 2nd supplemental budget process, funds were transferred to the Heavy Equipment line item in order to
purchase replacement equipment for the Parks & Open Space Maintenance Division.

The reasons for the purchase of a replacement mower is as follows:

- This unit will replace the current Toro 5900 wide-area mower, which is eight years old and has over 2,600 hours.

- In the last two years, the current unit has required additional repair to the hydraulics and pump systems, resulting
in lost productivity and increased maintenance costs.

- This critical piece of equipment enables staff to mow large areas quickly, reducing staff time spent mowing with
smaller equipment.  This type of mower is used five days a week, April through October.
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The new unit being requested is a demo unit brought in by the vendor a few weeks ago due to the current mower going
down for repairs.  The demo model is the exact mower Parks was requesting for 2019, however the 2018 budget
presents an opportunity to purchase now.  The vendor has offered the Town the option to purchase the current demo, with
additional add-ons and new blades for 4% less than a new model, saving over $2,000.  The model is Tier 4 compliant,
which represents the most environmentally-friendly diesel mower available.  The new mower will enable staff to continue
to efficiently mow Erie’s growing parks and maintain our level of service.

ATTACHMENTS:

1. Price Quote for GM5900 DEMO with added features
2. Toro GM5900 Specifications
3. Resolution
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